CEDARWOOD ASSOCIATION

February 1995

President 106 Thornton Rd. Mary Brandt Kerr Tel. 891-8557

Vice-President 35 Virginia Rd

David Walz Tel. 894-0146



Secretary 102 Thornton Rd Alan R. Bugos Tel. 647-5851

Treasurer

Diane Saran Tel. 647-1749

Cedarwood Association Annual Meeting

Wednesday March 8th, 1995 at 7:30 PM

Woodside Garage Meeting Room

You are all cordially invited to the Annual Cedarwood Association Meeting which will be held at the Woodside Garage Meeting Room (on Main Street across from the Cedarwood entrance) beginning at 7:30 PM, Wednesday March 8th, 1995. This is an excellent opportunity to become more involved in your neighborhood community! Light refreshments will be served. The meeting will be an informal planning session for 1995 events, a place to voice your concerns, discuss public safety issues, as well as assignments for the new neighbor committee, playground committee, scholarship committee, and the activities committee. We appreciate your support and look forward to seeing you at the meeting!

Cedarwood Activities · Yard Sale Held During 1995 😊

- Bicycle Safety/Spring Day
- Family Picnic

- Scholarship Fund
- New Neighbor Open House
- Family Soccer Group

Election of New Officers for 1995 - 1996

Welcome/New Neighbor Committee

- President
- Vice President
- Secretary

- Treasurer
- Street Representatives
- Other Volunteers



Clip Here

1995-1996 CEDARWOOD ASSOCIATION MEMBERSHIP FORM

Name:			
Phone:			
Address:			
Family Mer	nbership, \$5.00	Single Member Househ	old, \$3.00
Optional do	nation to the Scholar	ship Fund	
I/We would be intereste	d in assisting with:		
Spring Day	_ Picnic	Yard Sale	
Street Rep	Playground Commi	ittee Activities Comm	ittee

Please return this slip with cash or check (made out to the Cedarwood Association) to Diane Saran, mailbox corner of Wetherbee Road and Florence Road.

